
Foreign Transcript Evaluation 

 

If you completed high school abroad and plan on applying for financial aid you 
must obtain a “document-by document” evaluation of your foreign high school 

diploma. The evaluation must show that your foreign high school diploma is 
equivalent to a U.S. high school diploma.  

If you have earned any college credit from an institution outside of the US, we 
recommend that you obtain a “course by course” evaluation of your credits.  

Bergen only accepts evaluations from the current  members listed on the Na-

tional Association of Credential Evaluation Services (NACES) website; 

www.naces.org 

 

All evaluations must be received UNOPENED in a sealed envelope directly 
from the evaluation company. Unsealed envelopes will not 

be accepted  

Evaluations should be sent to the following address:  

Bergen Community College  
400 Paramus Road, Transfer Evaluator, Paramus, NJ 

07652 
 

For more information on BCC 

tranfer policies and how to view your transfer credit, 
please see:  

bergen.edu/transfer 


